
April 14, 2023 

Up to 5% Residential Roofing Increase 

To Our Valued Customers, 

We recently received notification from our vendor partners notifying us of price increases up 
to 5% for residential roofing products effective May 15, 2023.  We understand the importance 
of advance notification to you in these times as you work on quoting jobs to your customers. 
Please take these announcements into account when you bid future jobs, offer quotes, etc. 

We remain committed to providing you with competitive pricing and are working through 
what that means for your account.  Our leadership teams will provide you and your team with 
updates as time goes on.   

Thank you for your ongoing support of Elite Roofing Supply. As always, we are grateful to be 
your independent distributor of choice and remain committed to supporting you as best as 
possible. For the most recent price increase letters from top manufacturers, please visit 
https://eliteroofingsupply.com/price-increase-notices/. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Weiss 
CEO & President  
Elite Roofing Supply 
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